
Grosse Pointe Public Schools
Technology Department
20601 Morningside Dr.

Grosse Pointe Woods, MI 48236

ADVERTISEMENT FOR BID

RFP-USF FORM 470/FY2023 – The Board of Education of the Grosse Pointe
Public Schools will accept bids for Firewall services for FY2023 of the Universal

Services Fund (USF) E-rate Program.  Specifications are available from the
following web site:  USAC.org.  You may also obtain a copy of the RFP at the

Technology Department 20601 Morningside Dr, Grosse Pointe Woods, Michigan
48236 or on USAC,org website.  All questions regarding this RFP should be

directed to Garrett Kelley at kelleyg@gpschools.org.  RFP’s will be received in
the Technology Department until 2:00P.M. on 12/22/2022.  The Board of

Education of the Grosse Pointe Public Schools reserves the right to reject or
decline all bids.

Statement of Assurance of Compliance with Federal Law

It is the policy of the Grosse Pointe Public Schools not to discriminate on the
basis of race, color, national origin, age, gender, height, weight, disability, religion

or marital status in any of its programs, activities or employment.
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